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THE DOMINGO FAMILY

GENEROSITY TO OUR MINISTRY!!!

      We are so thankful that the Lord gave us a 
privilege to minister to our outreach ministries by 
giving grocery items to the Aetas on the mountains. 
Here are some of their photos.
 By the grace of God we were able to minister to 
35 families (140 individuals). 
 We have witnessed their smiles and tears of joy 
on their faces, being touched by God’s love through 
your friendship and partnership in this ministry. 
THANK YOU SO MUCH FOR YOUR CONSISTENT 
LOVE, PRAYERS, AND HELP TO OUR MINISTRY!!! 
 Even as we leave their area, we can still see 
them waving and shouting, “Maraming salamat po 
(thank you so much!)”
 We are praying to have another food distribution 
to other depressed areas in our province ($10 
worth of grocery items per family) this coming July 
which we call “typhoon season”. If the Lord is 
touching your hearts to partner with us in this 
ministry, it would be a tremendous blessing!

     We give all the praise and thanksgiving to the 
Lord for blessing our Children’s Ministry. Rooms are 
filled with children eager to learn God’s Word. 
Please help us pray that the Lord will raise up men 
and women of God for the cause of Christ from 
these generation of children.

     We praise the Lord for blessing our Church 
Anniversary Service with 46 souls who received 
Christ as Lord and Savour! Truly the Lord is good 
and faithful!

     Last January, our Heartbeat Missions President, 
Rev. James Johnson together with Harvest BC, 
headed by Pastor Jeff Wilson visited our church and 
churches in Bataan. We also had our Heartbeat 
Conference and it was such a great blessing! We 
praise the Lord for their lives!!!

     Our love and prayers are always with you all. 
THANK YOU SO MUCH FOR GIVING TO THE LORD!!!

With my love and prayers,
Brother Rodel 

      

Daniel Juvy    Rodel

April 5, 2024

Dear Pastor & Church,

     Greetings in the Name of our Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ! We hope and pray that this humble letters finds 
you all well! In behalf of our ministry in Bataan, Philippines, THANK YOU ALL SO MUCH FOR ALL YOUR LOVE AND
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